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GOVERNMENT OF KARNATAKA
No. BCWD/DBT-2/CR-3/2017-18 Office of the Commissioner,
Backward Classes Welfare Dept..
No.16-D, D. Devaraj Urs Bhavan,
3rd Floor, Millers Tank Bund Area,
Vasantha Nagara, Bangalore-52,
Date; 13.07.2017
To,
Prof. Partha Pratim Chakraborty
Director,

Indian institute of Technology
Kharagpur-721301

Sir,
subject : Regarding sanction of one time incentive to
students studying in IIM / IIT and Indian institute of
Science.

Reference: Government order number BCW 427 BMS 2017,
Bangalore, dated: 22.05.2017.
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With reference to the above subject 1 am pleased to inform you that
Government of Karnataka is sanctioning an one time incentive to students from
Karnataka belonging togmwory (excluding SC, ST and Minorities)
who get admission in IIM, IIT and Indian institute of Science. The Scheme is introduced _
in the financial year 2017-18. A Government order (ref) has also been issued in this
regard. Hence I request you to kindly inform the OBC and general category studentsﬁ
(excluding SC, ST and Minorities students) of your institute to avail this benefit.

All necessary information regarding this scheme is provided in website:
WWW. backwardclasses kar.nic.in A separate helpline is also been provided for the benefit
of students (helphne number - 080 65970004). Students can also contact Sri Pradeep B.S,
Joint Director, Backward Classes Welfare Department, Government of Karnataka in this
regard on his mobile number-9480088828.

A copy of the Government order is enclosed along with this letter for kind perusal
and necessary action in this regard. T O

Thanking you.

With warm regards,
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